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P E T E R   M I C H A E L   F O U N D A T I O N

Year in Review 2010

Dear Friends and Supporters;
The poet and physician Oliver Wendell Holmes once said, 

“The great thing in this world is not so much where we stand, 
                                                           as in what direction we are moving.”  

The Peter Michael Foundation is moving forward and doing more than meets the eye. This is only possible through 
the support and involvement of friends like you. As valued investors in our mission, we are accountable to you.  

Following are the major accomplishments in summary form for those who only want the headlines.  
Please read the detail provided in subsequent pages. 

•  Continued funding of four Peter Michael Postdoctoral Fellows conducting significant prostate cancer research

    Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center

 Stanford Cancer Center

 Helen Diller Family Comprehensive Cancer Center at UCSF

 Duke Comprehensive Cancer Center &
   University of North Carolina School of Medicine

•  Implementation of successful bi-annual Prostate Colloquium co-chaired by Drs. Hedvig Hricak and 
    Peter Scardino of MSKCC who brought together leading radiologists and urologists from around the world

•  Formulation of a significant analytical research proposal that, when completed, will shape US public policy 
    to revise treatment protocols for prostate cancer

•  Completion of four Hands & Hearts fundraising events with Peter Michael wines and celebrity chefs 
    on the east and west coasts

•  Making new Foundation friends through two Peter Michael wine tasting events 

What I see and hear in the course of my work gives me great hope for the future. I am deeply grateful for the 
generosity of our supporters and volunteers, the Michael family, our Boards of Directors and Advisors, and the 
staffs of the Peter Michael Winery and the Peter Michael Foundation who make this all possible.  

Thank you one and all for your support!
Very sincerely,

Walter B. Menzel
Executive Director
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The Foundation continues to support innovative 
translational prostate cancer research around the 
country. In a separate publication, you will find the 
status reports on:

Memorial Sloan-Kettering 
MRI imaging research

Stanford Cancer Center photoacoustic 
imaging and treatment research

UCSF Helen Diller Family Comprehensive 
Cancer Center immunotherapy research

Duke Comprehensive Cancer Center and University 
of North Carolina School of Medicine collaborative 
effort in RNA interference strategy research

By design, translational research is intended to 
translate the results achieved from the research bench 
to patient. This is frequently referred to as bench 
to bedside research. All of the Foundation’s funded 
research projects are translational and would likely 
not have been funded by any other source at this early 
stage. Two of the principal investigators have been 
able to leverage the four year funding we provided 
to secure larger grants from other foundations. Dr. 
Sam Gambhir, Head of Nuclear Medicine and 
principal investigator of the Stanford research project, 
calls his work “theranostics”; combining diagnostics 
with therapy to treat cancer at the cellular level. His 
research is being generously funded by one family in 
Los Angeles and has direct applicability to several soft 
tissue cancers.

In addition to its research, the Foundation is actively 
seeking ways to inform the public debate and influence 
public policy on treatment management of prostate 
cancer. It has been widely reported in the press that 

prostate cancer is over-treated in the US.  This is due, 
in part, to the lack of information that men have 
regarding treatment options available to them today. 
It is also due to the way the Federal government 
determines physician compensation standards for 
various treatment protocols.

The Foundation adheres to a disciplined process of 
sourcing, vetting, funding and tracking significant, 
promising research opportunities meeting specific 
strategic criteria.  As a result of our “Best-in-Class” 
model, we are fortunate to work closely with an 
exceptionally talented group of physicians, scientists 
and researchers at leading institutions. Collaboration 
is the fifth component of our model, both at the micro 
level in combining Duke and UNC, and at the macro 
level in assembling the leading international prostate 
researchers for the Peter Michael Pelican Prostate 
Colloquium last year.

The Peter Michael Foundation and the Pelican Cancer 
Foundation, Sir Peter’s UK charity, co-sponsored the 
bi-annual Prostate Cancer Colloquium in mid-2010 in 
New York.  Organized and co-chaired by Dr. Hedvig 
Hricak, Chief of Radiology, and Dr. Peter Scardino, 
Chief of Surgery, at Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer 
Center, it was an international discussion that brought 
together, as one medical journalist said, the “rock stars” 
of prostate cancer.

The Colloquium was unique in many respects.  
Most meetings of this type are attended by medical 
practitioners and researchers in the same field.  But 
our gathering was truly interdisciplinary in scope and 
attracted an international assemblage of researchers 
from radiology, urology, oncology and hematology. 
They were given two subjects - Active Surveillance 

continued on page 6

2010  YEAR  IN  REVIEW



Page 3

                                               Barbara White, Chapel Hill, NC

SUPPORTER PROFILE

                         he Peter Michael Foundation
                         cannot do what it does without 
                     the help of a group of talented, 
passionate and dedicated supporters. This is 
the first of a series profiling one such valued 
supporter. Here is the story behind Barbara 
White of Chapel Hill, North Carolina in her 
own words.

“My involvement was more 
accidental than calculated; 
born of conversations 
and ideas exchanged with 
the Foundation folks, 
particularly Walter, at the 
dinner table – he and I both 
being from the creative 
thinking and conceptual 
world of advertising. Before I 
knew it, an idea became an 
event. We were organizing the Hands & Hearts 
North Carolina inaugural fundraising dinner at 
Fearrington House and galvanizing support in 
this area for the Foundation’s research goals.

Having Duke and Carolina at my doorstep, 
knowing a few people involved with these 
institutions, along with the invaluable support 

and encouragement of people like 
Kip Eaton and Ron Coulson 

(PMF supporters) and the 
Foundation staff, all 
kept me accountable 
to make the event 
happen. 

To answer the inevitable, as a woman, you have 
0% chance of being diagnosed with prostate 
cancer, so why give PMF your time and energy? 
It’s simple. First the relationship just ‘happened’, 
but also, I have two sons, two brothers, and a 
father. And selfishly, PMF is a great organization 
that makes me feel like a part of their team/family 

and being directly involved. 
I realize the small things that 
I do really matter and make 
a difference on a potentially 
global scale, through 
funding of research which is 
not restricted by government 
funded guidelines. We 
are able to follow science 
where it leads to discoveries 
like water following the 
contours of the land – not 
science that is restricted by 
imposed boundaries and 

impediments. I see the results of programs we 
fund in real time through direct contact with 
the doctors and researchers doing the work. The 
reward of knowing in some small way, some of 
the things I have the opportunity and privilege 
of doing through the Foundation, may make 
something potentially big happen to improve 
the quality of life for so many, is the ultimate 
reward.”

Barbara runs her own marketing services 
business, Proforma 20.20 id, and can be 
reached at: barbara.white@proforma.com

continued on page 6
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2010  SUPPORTERS
Lisa D. Ackerman
Arvind & Namrata Ahuja
Nicole & Joe Akerman
Gregg Alton
Anonymous
Peter Armellino
Brent & Dede Bailey
Morris J. Baller
Joseph Barone
Mary E. Barrett
Marie-Jose & Kent Baum
Bay City Capital Foundation
Larry & Maria Beasley
Dr. Paul Beaupre
Greg Becker
Robert & Terrye Bellas
Sandra & Doug Bergeron
Karen Bernstein 
Jack & Kate Berquist
Peter & Stephanie Bisgaard
Anne Bookin
David Bower
George & Deborah Brannon 
Jerry & Maria Brenholz
Andrea Brenholz
Douglas Brinkley
Samuel & Kelly Bronfman II 
Robert & Kathleen Brookby
Dr. Hugh & Marion Bryan
Stuart Builder
Gary & Julie Burkey
Walter Burlock
    Schwab Charitable Trust
Hilary Newsom Callan
Troy Campione
Antonio Canova
Carol S. Cappelletti
Dr. Thomas A. Carlson
Selena Chaisson
Randall Clark
Desidero & Laura Co
Ronald & Trish Coulson
Dr. Carey Cullinane

Dean & Michele Dennis
Mary Dent
Patricia Diviero
Brian & Ashley Dombkowski
Scott Duda
James & Elizabeth Duncan
Mike & Juanita Eagle
Steve & Cynthia Earle
Kip & Daneen Eaton
Chris & Sara Ehrlich
George Elliott
Dr. Luke Evnin
Gregory & Jennifer Ezring
Tim & Audrey Fisher
Joel & Sherry Fishman
David Flores
Robert Foregger
Suzanne & Michael Foster
Eliot & Cynthia Fried
Lynn & Anisya Fritz
Joe & Johnna Froschauer
Robert & Jill Gallery
Pamela Gardner
Mike & Judy Gaulke
Robert & Michelle Gavin
Steven Gerbsman
Aaron Gershenberg
Bryan & Courtney Giraudo
Dr. Sally Glaser
GlaxoSmithKline
Kimberly Goesling
Dr. Carl & Becky Goldfischer
Tommy Haddock
Kent & Marcia Hakanson
Mike & Nancy Hall 
Pasi Hamalainen
Anne B. Hambly
Douglas Hamilton
Donald C. Harkins
William Harris
Donald & Kathy Hatton
Donnie Haye
Anne R. Hearst
Marla K. Hendricks

Richard R. Hermanson
Paul Hobbs
Emil & Eileen Holash
Steve Holbrook
Terry & Rosalind Hutchens
Brad & Joan Jones
Bailey & Cathy Jordan 
James Jordan
Peter Kay
Harry & Linda Kellogg
Peter R. Kellogg
Nina Kjellson
Morgan Kolyn
Tom Kosempa
Mike & Michelle Kwatinetz
Chad LaBenz
David & Kathleen Ladd
Yvette Laniz
Timothy & Cathleen Lawler
Kenneth Lee
Robert Lieber
Jackie Locklear
Caroline Loewy
John Machado
Mark & Brenda MacLennan
James & Connie Maynard Fund
Craig McGahey
Linda McGill
Brian McHenry
Linda McLain
Barbara McLellan
Barbara McLennan
Joseph & Lynn McLeod
William McMahon
John & Jennifer McNealey
Cameron McRae
Alan & Agnes Mendelson
Michael Meyers
Paul & Emily Michael
Sir Peter & Lady Michael
Tim & Sherri Mills
Edward Moore
Rev. Polly Moore
John B. Morris

Patrick & Kathy Morris
Dr. Scott Multack
Gib & Susan Myers
Steven Nemirov
Charles & Lisa Newton
Erik A. Noteboom
Edward & Irene Ojdana
Eliza Kraft Olander
Joe Olivo
O’Melveny & Myers, LLP
Timothy & Mary Ord
Frances O’Sullivan
Beth Perrell
Amy Perry
Chuck & Twing Pitman
Dr. Phil & Marianne Pitner
Dr. John Plachetka / Triangle             
    Community Foundation
Hank & Lisa Plain
Geoff & Verity Powell
Presidio Partners
G. Kirk Raab
Andrea Rabney
William James Raduchel
Reedland Capital Partners
James Reuss
Wendye Robbins
Mark & Lynda Robson
Craig & Anne Rockhold
Scott & Helen Rodde
Charles Roddy
Steve Roman
Kristi Saso
Sebastiano Scarampi
Robert K. Schacter
Bill & Sharon Scheele
Don & Melody Schmickrath
Gregory & Laura Schnackel
Jack & Terry Sculley
Anna Seal 
Paul Sekhri
Bruce & Cynthia Sherman
Silicon Valley Bank
Gregg & Karen Silver

2010  SUPPORTERS
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Gavin Simms
Roger Smith
Heather Snow
Jay & Sarah Sung
Paul Tanico
Anthony & Patricia Theophilos
Susan Thomas
James Tuck
Curt & JaneTudor
James & Renee Tyree
Jon & Tamsinn Underwood
Vera Vendetti
Dr. Samuel Waksal
Charles & Chyrl Weber
Charles J. Weinraub
Lynda Weiser
William S. & Colleen Wellons, Jr.
Ronald Wells
Barbara White
Dr. Peter & Diane Whitted 
Robert Wiggins
Jeff Wiggins
Kenneth P. Wilcox
Mary Z. Williams
Lilah Wise
Richard Wrazen
Deann Wright
Kevin & Gabriela York
Sandy Zweifach

IN  KIND  
SUPPORTERS
Bart & Daphne Araujo
Chef Colin Bedford
    Fearrington House
Chip Smith & Tina Vaughn
    Bonne Soiree 
Mark Harmon / Calistoga Ranch
Theresa Chiettini
    Fearrington House
Ann Colgin / Colgin Cellars
Dr. Lawrence Fong
Chef Ken Frank / La Toque
Dr. Sanjiv Sam Gambhir
Dr. Daniel George

Paul Hobbs Winery
Dr. Hedvig Hricak
Dennis Ivan
Patrick Meade 
   Bonhams & Butterfields
Peter Michael Winery
Pride Mountain Winery
Chef Michel Richard / Citronelle
Chef Eric Ripert / Le Bernardin
Scott & Helen Rodde
Dr. Eric Small
The Vineyard at Stockcross
Scott Wolcott 
   Wolcott’s Restaurant
Linda McGill / Jewelsmith

IN  MEMORY  OF  
LEON  MULTACK
Adventist La Grange 
   Memorial Hospital
Donald & Patricia Higgins
Thomas & Jonie Hosack
John & Marti Kopczyk

IN  HONOR  OF 
CHRIS  EHRLICH
John & Jennifer McNealey

             

2010  SUPPORTERS

We wish to take 
this opportunity to extend 
our sincere gratitude to 
Randy Clifton 
for his generous gift to 

the Peter Michael Foundation 
in 2009. We failed to 

list his name in the 2009 
year-end report and wish to 
thank him for his ongoing 
support, dedication and 

understanding.

––––––––––  Join Us  ––––––––––

STARS 2011 
with 

Chef Christopher Kostow
July 30, 2011

HANDS & HEARTS 
SILICON VALLEY

October 3, 2011 
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continued from page 2

YEAR  IN  REVIEW

Chef Colin Bedford

Chef Ken Frank

and Focal Therapies - and asked to come to a collective 
point-of-view on the role of both in current prostate 
cancer management. The dialog between the disciplines 
and across the continents has been intense as they move 
each other forward to the final written consensus paper 
that will be issued shortly.

Another direct result of the Colloquium has the 
potential to have a profound effect on the 
treatment of prostate cancer in the very near 
term. There has been much written about 
the overtreatment of prostate cancer among 
US men and its associated economic and 
human costs. The Colloquium attendees 
recommended clinical trials to evaluate 
active surveillance, various focal therapies 
and radical prostatectomy.  However, in 
reality, that would take twenty years and 
require tens of millions of dollars.

An alternative was proposed that would employ the use 
of quantitative decision modeling and meta-analysis 
of existing data to evaluate the relative costs and 
benefits of active surveillance, radiation therapies, and 
prostatectomy. The results of the meta-analysis can then 
be used to help shape protocols and physician payment 
practices as governed by the Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid Services. This important project will cost 
$500,000 and take two years to complete. But it offers 
the very real opportunity to make less costly, less 
invasive, more organ sparing prostate cancer treatments 
widely available to US men. If you are interested in 
supporting this initiative, or simply want to hear more, 
please email Walter at: 

            walter@petermichaelfoundation.org.
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2010  FOUNDATION EVENTS

Chef Eric Ripert

Chef Michel Richard
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P E T E R   M I C H A E L   F O U N D A T I O N

Board of Advisors

If you know of someone who you believe would be interested in learning 
more about the Peter Michael Foundation, our events and our work, please email us.

Walter Menzel, Executive Director

walter@petermichaelfoundation.org

Charlie Roddy, Director of Development

charlie@petermichaelfoundation.org

Jenny Koehler, Event Manager

jenny@petermichaelfoundation.org

Peter Michael Foundation, 1 Gate Six Road, Building B, Suite 201, Sausalito, CA  94965
The Peter Michael Foundation is a 501(c)(3) corporation. Federal ID #94-3238961.

The Foundation expresses its gratitude to the Board of Advisors for their invaluable counsel and support.

Mr. Robert C. Bellas, Jr., Venture Capitalist

Dr. Carey A. Cullinane, Oncology Surgeon

Mr. Dean E. Dennis, Attorney

Dr. Carl Goldfischer, Venture Capitalist

Mr. Chris Ehrlich, Venture Capitalist

Mr. Mark MacLennan, Banker


